
 

The Bank must maintain a public file that includes all written comments from the public 

about how the Bank is helping to meet community credit needs. These comments are to be 

updated on a quarterly basis for the prior quarter as of March 31st, June 30th, September 

30th, and December 31st. 

As of March 31, 2025, the Bank has the following comments. 

 




